
Cragside SEND 
Spring/Summer Newsletter



Welcome to the 2nd issue of our 
Special Educational Needs (SEN) 

Newsletter! 

We will be sending out a 
newsletter each term with recent 

research, websites and news 
relating to SEND. We hope you 

find it useful!  



Mrs Parker

Head teacher and SENCO
Email – joanne.parker@cragside.northumberland.sch.uk

Miss Harris 

Reception teacher undertaking SENCO 
qualification. Miss Harris is mainly  supporting 
children with SEN in Early Years and Key 
Stage 1.

Email – ellie.harris@cragside.northumberland.sch.uk



We are delighted to announce our next SEN coffee and cake 
afternoon on Friday 16th June from 1.30pm – 3pm. 

This term we will have a speech, language and communication needs 
focus and would love to see parents of any children who have speech 
and language difficulties, anyone who has questions surrounding this 
topic or parents of children with any other special educational needs 
to come along for a chat! 

We will be joined by specialist speech and language teacher from the 
HINT team, Libby Jordan. This time, Libby will be doing a short 
presentation in the hall about who the HINT team are and what they 
do at 1.30pm and then we will move to our nursery for coffee and 
cake after. Our Early Help assessment coordinator Rowan Reed will 
also be joining us, as well as Mrs Parker and Miss Harris so please pop 
in at 1.30pm. Coffee, tea and Catling cakes provided! 

If you have any questions, please email Miss Harris –
ellie.harris@cragside.northumberland.sch.uk. 

Special Educational Needs Coffee and 
Cake Afternoon - Friday 16th June

mailto:ellie.harris@cragside.northumberland.sch.uk


The Tim Lamb Centre – Rising Sun Country Park

A number of families have talked about how brilliant the Tim Lamb Centre is. 

The Tim Lamb Centre offers specialist activity and leisure facilities for disabled children/young people and 

their families. Their centre is open to families with a child/ young person at any stage of their diagnostic 

journey and whatever their additional needs.

Facilities include a soft play area with adjoining cafe, a well-equipped sensory room, large multi-purpose 

hall with indoor trampolines, a toddler playroom and a computer suite. They also have a large fully 

enclosed outdoor playground, which includes a range of inclusive play and sensory equipment.

Annual family membership is £20. 

More information about activity schedule and opening times - https://pathways4all.co.uk/tim-lamb-

centre/opening-hours/



The Toby Henderson Trust (TTHT) is an independently funded charity supporting autistic children, young people and adults, their 
families and carers in the North East of England.

As part of the many other things they support with, The Toby Henderson Trust offer free online webinars about topics such as…

- Autism and Mental Health

- Food issues

- Social Stories

- Toileting

- Sensory issues

- Managing Meltdowns

- Visual Aids

- Sleep

Here is the link for upcoming webinars and how to book on –

https://www.ttht.co.uk/training-workshops-and-events/webinars/

The Toby Henderson Trust - Free Online Webinars



South East Northumberland Family Hubs April – July 2023

There are a range of 
courses set up by the 
South-East locality 
family hub. 

If there are any 
courses that are of 
interest ring 
Cramlington West 
Family Hub on 01670 
798 800. 

More information -
https://www.familyhub
snorthumberland.co.uk
/south-east-locality



South-East 
Locality Parenting 
Drop in leaflet



Thank you for reading! 

Any questions please email:

Mrs Parker - joanne.parker@cragside.northumberland.sch.uk
Or
Miss Harris - ellie.harris@cragside.northumberland.sch.uk


